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I urge you to NOT eliminate environmental, ecological, and agricultural education from the
state's integrated secondary standards.  These fields of science are more crucial than ever.  To
eliminate them would amount to a gross step backwards and a massive loss for Pennsylvania's
high school students.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Tamara Whited
Professor of History
Indiana University of Pennsylvania
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